

GLENWOOD SCHOOL

Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

WORLD BOOK DAY 2024

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March with its message 'Read Your Way'.

Establishing, enhancing and encouraging lifelong reading skills is our mission at Glenwood School and we are pleased to have a special day dedicated to promoting reading for pleasure; our reading sessions and English lessons in particular will be filled with compelling, celebratory and fun-filled activities.

It will be a non-school uniform day and your child can come dressed as his/her favourite character from a book. Pupils may also wish to bring their favourite book with them to share with their class. There are many easy to make costumes - ideas are available on the World Book Day Website https://www.worldbookday.com/ as well as lots of fun activities that can be undertaken at home.

We will be giving each pupil a token so you can visit your local bookshop where your child can choose their FREE World Book Day book with their £1 book token, or get £1 off a book costing £2.99 or more (participating booksellers only). Alternatively, if you prefer to download a digital book token, please follow the link below. Please be aware that these cannot be redeemed online. https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-tokens/

It would also be an ideal time for your child to return any reading books he or she has borrowed from school so other ones may be enjoyed at home.

We look forward to seeing your child dressed up for this special occasion and thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Willis & Miss Barnes

Mrs A Willis & Miss R Barnes









